
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

Admission Card for April 2023 Examination 
 
We have emailed you the Admission Card for the 
April 2023 examination.  
 
The students are kindly requested to check their 
inboxes. If you cannot find an email from us, we 
suggest that you check your junk box/spam box. 
 
If you require any further assistance, please feel 
free to contact us by sending an email to 
studentaffairs@sllc.ac.lk.  
 

 
Unit Head  
Student Affairs Unit 
April 09, 2023 
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